
Progressive Easing of
COVID-19 Restrictions

Eventbrite, Door Screening - will not be required as of
March 20, 2022. Announcement will be made on March 13,
2022. Courtesy temperature check and hand sanitizing
stations will be available.

Social Distancing will be maintained at least till mid-late
April. Re-assessment of such measures will be conducted
in mid-late April with guidelines to be provided.

Masking - will re-assess the masking requirements 4 weeks
after Province-wide masking turned optional (i.e. April 21).
Guidelines will be provided in due course, most likely in late
April or earlier.

Food consumption - will reassess food consumption and
preparation in late April and will provide guidelines in early
May.

MCAC ENGLISH MINISTRY

With the recent announcement from the Provincial Government on
the final restrictions on COVID-19 safety measures to be lifted by the
end of April (e.g. no mandatory masking is required), the Re-Opening

Committee has therefore reviewed the best possible progressive
approach to further easing of MCAC safety measures as follows:



Progressive Easing of
COVID-19 Restrictions

Sunday School In-Person Classes - wait until easing of the
social distancing restrictions. Most likely available for the
semester starting in June.

Outreach Programs – will be reviewed by the Outreach
Pastor in conjunction with the Senior Pastor. Should there
be any need to review with the Elder Board, this will be at
the discretion of the Senior Pastor. Timing will be subject to
easing of certain safety restrictions.

Response to sudden surge of COVID-19 cases and
immediate re-application of all necessary safety
measures – in the unfortunate event of immediate re-
application of all necessary safety measures, it will be at
the discretion of the Senior Pastor to act in a timely
fashion with a briefing note to the Elder Board to outline all
actions being taken.
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